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Weekly News – Wednesday 21st February 2018 

 
What’s on  

Thursday 22nd February 9:00 a.m. Adult Learning & Skills Course (Maths) 

Year 6 Visit to Huntingdon Racecourse 

Year 6 Rotary Quiz   

7:30 p.m. – P.T.A Extraordinary General Meeting (see attached) 

Friday 23rd February   

  

Monday 26th February  

Tuesday 27th February Cross Country Club Cancelled 

6:00 p.m. Grafham Parents Meeting 

Wednesday 28th February Parent Consultations - 3:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 

7:30 p.m. – Governors Meeting (Resources) 

Thursday 1st March World Book Day – See Below 

Animation Club Cancelled 

9:00 a.m. Adult Learning & Skills Course (Maths)  

Parent Consultations - 4:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

 

Friday 2nd March  

 

Year 6 – Huntingdon Racecourse Educational Visit 

The Year 6 trip to Huntingdon Racecourse takes place tomorrow and can we please ask for children to wear S 

school uniform and ensure they have a hat, gloves and scarf in addition to their winter coat. Thank you. 

 

Year 6 Rotary Quiz 

We are once again hosting the Rotary Quiz on Thursday 22nd February and children who wish to participate 

should arrive at school by 6:45 p.m. to ensure the quiz starts promptly at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Communication Survey 

We would very much like your views in respect of communication between you and ourselves and we have 

therefore attached a letter regarding communication which includes a link for an online short survey. 

 

Graham Parents Meeting 

Parents/Carers of children attending the forthcoming Grafham Residential Trip are invited to attend the 

information evening on Tuesday 27th February at 6:00 p.m.   

 

 

p.t.o 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
 

       01487 822317   www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk  office@warboys.cambs.sch.uk 
 



            

    

    

    

    

Humberdale Way, Warboys, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire, PE28 2RX 

 

Continued:- 

 

 

Clubs 

Please note that both the Cross Country Club (Tuesday 27th February) and Animation Club (Thursday 29th 

February) are cancelled for one week only, all other clubs remain unchanged. 

 

Parent Consultations 

Appointment slots are running out, so if you haven’t yet made an appointment to see your child’s class teacher, 

please call the School Office as soon as possible. 

 

World Book Day 

World Book Day takes place on Thursday 1st March 2018.  We would like children to come to school dressed as a 

character from one of their favourite books and bring this book with them on the day.  Alternatively, children 

can come into school in their pyjamas. 

P.T.A E.G.M 

Please find attached information in respect of the P.T.A Extraordinary General Meeting due to take tomorrow 

(Thursday 22nd February 2018) at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

6th March -   Years 5 & 6 Visit to Imperial War Museum 

14th to 16th March –  Year 4 Visit to Grafham Water 

22nd March –   Hawks Class Assembly 

29th March –   Spring Term Closes 


